
 

 

 

 

 

Subject: XPR® Water tube change 

 

In the coming weeks you will notice a visual change to our XPR water tubes, part number 420368. 

Hypertherm Associates continuously looks for opportunities to improve product performance and in 

this case, our engineering teams have identified an opportunity to optimize the overall XPR cooling 

performance.  

The updated design is completely backwards compatible with existing torches and there is no need 

to inspect/clear inventory or change plasma cutting process/part programs. 

The picture below illustrates the difference in appearance between the current and new water 

tubes. 
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Contact your Hypertherm sales manager if you have any questions or concerns. 

 


